EASTBOURNE District Mini Club held its
fourth annual charity pilgrimage at the
weekend and members reached their
fundraising target of £1,000. More than 20
Mini drivers took part in the run from
Beachy Head to Dane John Garden in
Canterbury. The Mini enthusiasts had a
stop for lunch at the Kent and East Sussex
Steam Railway in Tenterden. This is one of
many fundraising events the club have
taken part in this year. The money raised
from these events will go to the Children
with Cancer Fund.
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